
State of Florida 

DATE: August d,’ 2002 
TO: K a y  Flynn, Division of the Commission Clerk and 

FROM: 

RE: Docket No. 011605-E1 - Review of Investor-Owned Electric 

Administrative Services 
Cochran Keating, Office of the General Counsel $!$ 
Bill McNulty, Division of Economic Regulation &i!?f+ 

Utilities’ Risk Management Policies and Procedures 

Confidential Document Nos. 06888-02, 07443-02 ,  07466-02,  
08078-02, and 09001-02 

On July 17, 2002, Gulf Power Company (Gulf) filed a request 
fo r  confidential treatment of certain portions of its responses to 
Staff’s First Set of Interrogatories and Staff’s First Request for 
Production of Documents in the above-referenced docket. Along with 
its request, Gulf filed its confidential responses to these 
discovery requests (Document No. 07443-02) . 

On July 18, 2002, Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) filed a 
request for confidential treatment of certain portions of its 
responses to Staff’s Second S e t  of Interrogatories and Staff’s 
Second Request f o r  Production of Documents in this docket. Along 
with its request, FPL filed its confidential responses to the 
interrogatories (Document Nos. 06888-02 and 07466-02). 

On August 1, 2002, Tampa Electric Company (TECO) filed a 
request f o r  confidential treatment of its response to Document 
Request No. 12 from Staff‘s Second Request fo r  Production of 
Documents in this docket. Along with its request, TECO filed its 
confidential response to Document Request No. 12 (Document No. 

tJs I 0 8 0 7 8 - 0 2 ) .  
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On August 26, 2002, FPL filed a request for confidential 
treatment of its response to Interrogatory No. 59 from Staff’s 

.-.. Fourth Set of Interrogatories in this docket. Along with its 
request, FPL filed its confidential response to Interrogatory No. iCL __I 

’PC 59 (Document No. 0 9 0 0 1 - 0 2 ) .  
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The confidential documents referenced above, with the 
exception noted below, are not needed by staff, and thus should be 
returned to the respective companies w h o  provided the  documents. 
FPL’s response to Document Request No. 3 from Staff’s Second 
Request for  Production of Documents, which was provided as par t  of 
Confidential Document Nos. 06888-02 and 07466-02 (Bates-stamped 
pages 00100002-HD through 00100030-HD), should not be returned. 
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